Get Kids Ahead and Coronavirus Relief Guidance on Audit Impact:

A recent SFS Bulletin was sent out regarding the Get Kids Ahead (GKA) and the Governor’s Coronavirus Relief Funds (CRF). GKA and CRF have different sources of funding so there are different requirements.

Audit: A Single Audit may occur as a result of districts receiving the aforementioned funds based on the source of the funds. The guidance is as follows:
· CRF Governor funds, which is from CARES-CRF, is not eligible for a Single Audit and does not count towards the Single Audit threshold.
· GKA, which is from ARPA, is eligible for Single Audit and counts towards the Single Audit threshold. The Assistance Listing Number for GKA: 21.027.

For the full SFS Bulletin, please see the following link:
https://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/gka-and-crf-guidance-audit-impact 
